
January 27, 2025 
 
Re: Support for HB 1218 
 
From: Jason Lovas, Traill County Water Resource District 
 
 
 
I am writing to express my support for HB 1218.  This bill would eliminate the burdensome and costly 
economic analysis for smaller projects.  Please make water drainage for our patrons more 
streamlined and eƯicient. 
 
Jason P Lovas 


